
“And now we 

welcome the new 

year.  Full of things 

that have never 

been.” 

 ~Rainer Marie Rilke 
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Little Acorns Learning Center Update 
 
The Board of Directors has voted to move forward with the Community Child Care 

Learning Center in 2017.  Tentative timeline is to begin construction in May and have 

the newly designed area for our little ones open the end of August. 

 

Here is where you come in.  Without the community this child care learning center will 

not make it!  We need parents, grandparents, volunteers and staff to assist us with the 

next steps.  These next steps include: fundraising, donations, volunteering and much 

more!  If you have any interest in assisting with this project please give us a call or e-

mail.  Let’s make this a great program to represent the Glenwood City area!  It’s the 

future of our children. 

 

 For more information on the project or a tour of the proposed space call 715-265-4555 

and ask for Dave. 

 
 

Like ‘Glenhaven, Inc.’ 

on Facebook to stay 

updated on the 

project! 

 

Mother’s Day Lunch 
 The Activity Department will be hosting a Mother’s Day Luncheon on Friday, May 12

th
 

for all of the mothers here at Glenhaven, Inc.  Invitations will be sent out for the 

luncheon which will be held sometime in the afternoon.  Stay tuned for details on our 

website and Facebook. 
 

Future Dining Area Future Hallway 
Evelyn & Lois Kilde having fun at a past 

Mother’s Day Luncheon. 
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“Cheers to a New 

Year and another 

chance for us to 

get it right.”  

 ~Oprah Winfrey 

Mini Strawberry Tarts 

 1 cup (4.5 oz.) all-purpose flour   1/3 cup powdered sugar  

1/4 cup chopped pistachios   6 tablespoons (3 oz.) salted butter, cubed  

1 (8-oz.) package cream cheese, softened 1/2 cup granulated sugar  

2 cups sliced fresh strawberries   1 cup heavy whipping cream, whipped  

1 tablespoon granulated sugar  

2 teaspoons lemon zest plus 1 Tbsp. fresh juice (1 lemon)  

 

Preheat oven to 350°F. Lightly grease 8 (3 1/2-inch) round, 1-inch-deep mini fluted tart pans 

with removable rims, and place on a large rimmed baking sheet. Process the flour, powdered 

sugar, and pistachios in a food processor until nuts are finely ground, about 1 minute. Add 

the cubed butter to processor, and pulse 6 to 8 times or until mixture resembles coarse 

meal. Press about 4 1/2 tablespoons of the flour mixture on bottom and up sides of each 

tart pan. 

Bake in preheated oven until lightly browned, 15 to 20 minutes. Remove tart pans to a wire 

rack, and cool completely (about 30 minutes). 

Beat the cream cheese with an electric mixer at medium speed until smooth. Add the lemon 

zest, lemon juice, and 1/2 cup granulated sugar, and beat until well blended. Gently fold the 

whipped cream into cream cheese mixture until incorporated. Spoon about 5 tablespoons of 

the cream cheese mixture into each tart shell. Cover tarts with plastic wrap, and chill 4 to 24 

hours. 

Toss together the sliced strawberries and 1 tablespoon granulated sugar, and spoon on tarts 

just before serving. 
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National Nursing Home Week-May 14-20th 2017 

 Every year we look forward to celebrating National Nursing Home week with our 

residents.  This year the theme is “The Spirit of America.”   

Our Activity Department is currently working on planning the daily activities that the 

campus will be able to participate in.    

There will be dress up themes for every day of the week and we will also be having a 

Volunteer Luncheon to celebrate all of the wonderful people who lend their time here 

at Glenhaven.  Stay tuned for Volunteer invites going out sometime soon! 

When more details become available we will be posting them on our website and 

also on our Glenhaven, Inc Facebook page.   

Feel free to stop in and join in on our fun the week of May 14-20
th

. 
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National Nurse’s Week & Nursing Assistant Week 

 National Nurse’s Week is May 6
th

 to May 12
th

.  Be sure to THANK a Nurse this week for all 

they do for our residents and tenants here at Glenhaven, Inc.  Our nurses work hard every 

day to make sure your family member is cared for to the best of their ability! 

 

National Nursing Assistant (C.N.A.) Week is June 15
th

 to June 22
nd

.  Be sure to thank all of 

those hard-working C.N.A.’s here at Glenhaven for all they do to keep your family member 

smiling! 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Interested in Helping? 
 

If you’re interested in helping Glenhaven through a monetary donation, please contact us or visit 

www.glenhaveninc.com. 

Name:  ______________________________________________________________________ 

Address: ______________________________________________________________________ 

Phone:  _______________________________  E-Mail: ______________________________ 
 

Yes, I Want to Give! 

Enclosed is my gift for $___________. Please make checks payable to Glenhaven, Inc. and mail to the 

address on page 4. 
 

Please Use Donation For: 

       Building Fund         Garden Fund 

       Child Care          Other: ______________________ 

 

5
th

 Annual Glenhaven Golf Tournament 

Glenhaven will be holding its 5
th

 Annual Golf Tournament on June 22, 2017 at 

Glen Hills Golf Club.  This will be a 4-Person team Scramble and will begin at 

8:30 a.m.  This 9-Hole Scramble will have a maximum of 20 four person teams.  

The cost is $50 per person and includes: 9 holes of golf, cart, meal and lots of 

fun!  Proceeds this year will be going to the Glenhaven Intergeneration Child 

Care area (Little Acorns Learning Center).  For more information please check 

out Glenhaven’s website (www.glenhaveninc.com) or our Facebook page.  If you 

or anyone you know would be interested in donating towards the event as well, 

please call the Glenhaven business office at 715-265-4555. 

 

 

Resident/Tenant Beautician Services 

 There will be a new face at Cut Loose Beauty & Barber on the Glenhaven Campus!  We 

would like to introduce Jennifer Kottke, she will be taking over servicing all of the 

residents/tenants needs in regards to being beautiful!   

 

We are very sad to announce that after many years of assisting the residents and tenants of 

the campus, Diane Klatt will be retiring from Glenhaven.  We wish her well and want to thank 

her for all that she has done in making everyone look “Beautiful” for all of those years! 

 
Jennifer will be working approximately the same hours as Diane.  Rates will increase a little 
and Jennifer will be taking over starting April 1

st
. 

 

 

 

 

 

  



GLENHAVEN, 

INC. 

612 E Oak St 

Glenwood City, WI 

54013 

Phone: 

(715) 265-4555 

Fax: 

(715) 265-7344 

E-mail: 

admin@glenhaveninc.com 

We’re on the Web! 

See us at: 

www.glenhaveninc.com 

 

Spring Luncheon 

Friday, April 28
th

 

11:30 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. 

 

Mother’s Day Lunch 

Friday, May 12
th

 

Invites to follow. 

 

Father’s Day Picnic 

Friday, June 16
th

 

Invites to follow 

 

 

Upcoming Events 

 

April  

Dave Prissel-10 years 

Julia Nerby-1 year 

Amy Retz-1 year 

 

May 

Betty Booth-9 years 

Lindsey Manier-7 years 

Kimber Schlegel-6 years 

Abby Stone-2 years 

Kim Spaeth-1 year 

Isabella Nadeau-1 year 

 

Employee Anniversaries (April, May, June) 

Dale Johnson 

Ken Mattison 
 

May 

Ruth Huber 

Erleen Schmidt 

Mary Young 

Doris Herdahl 

Goldine Bundy 

Dorothy Mitch 
 

June 

Evelyn Kilde 

Mabel Hoffman 

 

 

 

 

5
th

 Annual Golf 

Tournament 

Thursday, June 22
nd

, 2017 

8:30 a.m. 

Glen Hills Golf Club 
 

Resident Birthdays: 

April 

Maxine Timm 

Mary Kiekhoefer 

Lois Kilde 

Judy Peterson 

Leslie Crosby 

June 

Brandee Swenby-26 years 

Karen Schwerdtfeger-5 years 

Sam Melendrez-2 years  

Makaya Steinberger-1 year 

Kiernan Schlegel-1 year 

Andi Britton-1 year 

Danielle Ingram-1 year 
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